
THE WHITE HOUSE
WASHINGTON

May 26, 1978

Dear Senator Tower:

The President has asked me to acknowledge
his receipt of your letter of May 19 re-
garding what appears to be an attempt to
discredit certain Hispanic organizations.

The President appreciates your comments,
and has them under consideration.

Sincerely,

-»200,5»9
Frank Moore
Assistant to the President
for Congressional Liaison

The Honorable John Tower
United States Senate
Washington, DC 20510


